
The Bristol Wisconsin Historical Society Inc. received permission from the Bristol 
Village Board on 10/12/15 to relocate the old 1870 historic town hall to the Fireman’s 
Park located east of the Bristol fire station. Many interested people showed up to the 
Bristol Village Board meeting to show support for the Historical Society and for 
relocating the old town hall. 

The society will restore the old town hall once it is relocated. It is the first town hall in 
Bristol and was used as a gathering place. The Bristol Wi. Historical Society will benefit 
the community and preserve our history for future generations. The hall will be used as a 
museum for educational purposes by schools, scouting organizations, and other 
community organizations, programs, and citizens that benefit from the learning 
experience of an original 1870’s town hall. It will get people involved thru historic 
demonstrations like mock town hall meetings and restoring old artifacts. School children 
and their parents will learn about the area thru visiting the hall. It can be used for other 
events like reunions, weddings, plays, holiday programs, 4H, HCE, scouts, and adds an 
historic meeting hall to the community. 

The next meeting of the Historical Society is Thursday Nov 12 7:00 PM at the Bristol 
Village hall.  
For further info https://www.facebook.com/Bristolwisconsinhistoricalsociety
To donate to the Historical Society and help preserve the hall see 
gofundme.com/7k5n689w or contact BristolWiHist@gmail.com
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